
 

Yolo County Health and Human Services Agency 
 Mental Health Services Act (MHSA) Staff invites you to attend 

 

MHSA Community Planning Process 

FOCUS GROUP 

Adult and Older Adult Clients 
 

* 

 

 

 

HOW CAN 
MHSA BETTER 
SERVE MENTAL 

HEALTH 
CLIENTS IN 

OUR 
COMMUNITY? 

 
 
 

PLEASE COME 
AND SHARE 

YOUR 
THOUGHTS AND 

IDEAS! 
 

 
 

JOIN US FOR 
THIS 

IMPORTANT 
MEETING!  

KE 

  

The purpose of the Mental Health Services Act (MHSA) 
Community Planning Process (CPP) Focus Groups is to engage 
the community stakeholders in discussing the impact and 
effectiveness of MHSA programs and gather input for current 
and future planning.  Consultants from Resource Development 
and Associates (RDA) will facilitate the discussion, and much of 
the ideas and information gathered will be incorporated into 
Yolo County’s MHSA Three -Year Program and Expenditure 
Plan for FY 2017—2020.  

Thursday, October 27, 2016   
10:00 a.m. - 11:30 a.m.  

 

RISE Inc.  
17317 Fremont St. Esparto, CA   

 
Questions? Contact MHSA@yolocounty.org or (530) 666-8537

For a list of all meetings associated with the MHSA Community Planning Process for the 
new Three-Year Plan visit: 

http://www.yolocounty.org/health-human-services/agency-information/mental-health-services-act-mhsa 

  


